

410 North 21st Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80904

Phone: (719) 636-1100 • Fax: (719) 636-1993 • Web-site: www.abft.org

August 1, 2014

Dear Certificant:

On February 18, 2014, the American Board of Forensic Toxicology (ABFT) and the Forensic Toxicologist Certification Board (FTCB) merged into a single organization. The name of the American Board of Forensic Toxicology will be retained. All Certificants of the FTCB are now certified by the ABFT.

The leadership of the ABFT was expanded by the addition of six directors to include the former President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer of the FTCB.

As a result of the merger, the ABFT now recognizes all Certificants according to the following designations:

- ABFT and FTCB Forensic Toxicology Diplomates are now certified as Fellows in Forensic Toxicology of the ABFT and should use the following designation: F-ABFT.
- ABFT Forensic Toxicology Specialists are now certified as Diplomates of the ABFT in Forensic Toxicology and should use the following designation: D-ABFT-FT.
- FTCB Forensic Alcohol Toxicology Diplomates are now certified as Diplomates of the ABFT in Forensic Alcohol Toxicology and should use the following designation: D-ABFT-FA.
- FTCB Forensic Drug Toxicology Diplomates are now certified as Diplomates of the ABFT in Forensic Drug Toxicology and should use the following designation: D-ABFT-FD.

Emeriti of the FTCB will become Emeriti of the ABFT.

All Certificants will receive a new certificate reflecting the changes in designation by December 31, 2014. Certificate numbers and expiration dates will change as a result of the merger.

All current FTCB business including examination of previously qualified applicants and requalification of FTCB Certificants will continue until December 31, 2014. In addition, all former FTCB Certificants will be subject to the ABFT Continuing Education requirements effective 2015.

If you have any questions or concerns, please e-mail us at the addresses indicated below.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Goldberger, Ph.D., F-ABFT President, ABFT bruce-goldberger@ufl.edu

Amanda J. Jenkins, Ph.D., F-ABFT President, FTCB amanda.jenkins@umassmemorial.org